
CHURCH OF THE HOLY CROSS  
POLISH NATIONAL CATHOLIC CHURCH 

 
 

320 High Street - Central Falls, RI 02863 
Website: HolyCrossChurchPncc.org 

Facebook: Holy Cross PNCC Central Falls RI 
508-672-4864 

Pastor: Fr. Sr. Rob Nemkovich 
 

OCTOBER 2019 - MONTHLY BULLETIN 
 

WORSHIP SCHEDULE:  SUNDAY MASS – 10:30 A.M. 
 

PARISH NEWS 
 

 

September 29 – October 6 – PNU Convention at Sea  

October 19 – Annual Ladies Pork Supper & Giant Raffle 
 

SCHEDULE OF REGULAR ACTIVITIES: 
 

School of Christian Living        -  every Sunday 9:30 A.M. 
 

Parish Committee Meeting      -  as announced  
 

Ladies Adoration Society         -  every last Sunday 9:30 A.M. 
 

Mass Intention Prayers for October 

October 27 in memory of Rita & Eugene Kalafarski, Jean & Frank 

 Kowal and Frances & Felix Osmolski 
 
 

 

 

FR. SR. ROB’S 25TH ANNIVERSARY OF ORDINATION 
SUNDAY – NOVEMBER 17TH  

This year Fr. Sr. Rob celebrates 25 years in the Holy Catholic and 

Apostolic Priesthood and also 25 years as pastor of Blessed Trinity Parish 

in Fall River. MA.  On this Sunday Holy Mass at Holy Cross will be 

celebrated at 8:30 am. (note the time change)  
 

At 10:30 am Fr. Sr. Rob will celebrate Holy Mass of Thanksgiving at 

Blessed Trinity in Fall River.  A luncheon banquet will follow in the 

parish hall.  The cost for the luncheon is $15 per person.  If you would 

like to attend, please see Fr. Sr. Rob.  Prime Bishop Mikovsky and Prime 

Bishop Emeritus Nemkovich will be attending.   
 

 
 

 
 

FORTHCOMING  EVENTS 
 

CABBAGE PIEROGI MAKING – SATURDAY OCTOBER 12TH  
 

OCTOBER – OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD COLLECTION BEGINS 
 

ANS LADIES SOCIETY PORK SUPPER – OCTOBER 19TH @ 5:30 PM 
 

NOVEMBER – THANKSGIVING BASKET COLLECTION BEGINS 
 

POLISH KITCHEN & CRAFT FAIT – NOVEMBER 23RD @ 11 AM 
 

DECEMBER – WINTER CLOTHING DRIVE BEGINS 
 

ANNUAL CANDLELIGHT SERVICE – DECEMBER 22ND @ 4 PM  



THANKS TO ALL WHO HELPED WITH OUR TWO PIEROGI MAKINGS  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK! 

HOLY CROSS PNCC CENTRAL FALLS RI 
 

OUR LADIES ARE LOOKING FOR CASH AND GIFT CARD DONATIONS FOR 

THEIR RAFFLE ON OCTOBER 19TH.  YOUR PRAYERFUL CONSIDERATION 

IS APPRECIATED.   


